January 16, 2012

Dear Parents and Perspective Students,

We have opened up enrollment for the 2012-2013 school year! We have set a deadline of February 1st for the first round of applications, with February 6th, 7th and 8th for our personal interviews. Once we receive a **complete** application, we will contact the student for their interview time. We will start interviews at 3 pm in groups of three students with two interview teams. In case of inclement weather we will reschedule for the following week. If we fill all our slots during this first round of applications, we will not accept any other applicants; however, if not, we may reopen applications at a later date. The students will be notified in writing of their acceptance by Spring break.

If you have any questions or need more applications, please don't hesitate to contact me. Thanks for all your help with this process.

With Warmest Regards,

Elaine Wyatt School Counselor Mayland Early College High School\

828-766-2589

Enclosures